
 

OAKHILL DRIVE PUBLIC SCHOOL 
 

Junior Dance Assembly Performance 
 
16 June 2021  
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
The Junior Dance Troupe is scheduled to dance at the K-2 assembly, tomorrow Thursday 17th 
June. Students will need to bring their full dance costume, stockings and jazz shoes for this 
performance.  
 
Dancers can get changed in Mrs Koller’s classroom/storeroom at eating time (Room 11, 5K) or 
use the bathrooms. All dancers must then meet Ms Bandiera in the hall for their make-up 
dance lesson and preparation for their performance.  
 
All costumes and school uniforms and school shoes must be clearly labelled with the dancer’s 
name to avoid confusion on the day. All dancers MUST have their costume, black jazz shoes 
and stockings in order to perform. No make up is required.  
 
Parents and visitors are welcome to come and watch this performance. Ensure you sign in as 
required. Ms Bandiera and the dancers have worked very hard on the dance and are excited 
to be sharing it with the school community for the first time. We hope to see you there! 
 
Your Sincerely,  
 
Emily Koller         Candice Bandiera 
Dance Coordinator        Dance Teacher  
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